
ALGEBRA II – MATH CLASS 10A 
 
Hello, everybody.  It’s great to be back together as a class. 
 
I hope by now you were successful in retrieving your booklets and calculators so 
we can get off to a great start. 
 
As we were successful in covering over three quarters of the Algebra II 
curriculum, before Purim, we have a great amount of flexibility in which material 
we can utilize in our lessons for the remainder of the school year. 
 
Before we proceed further, I just want to take this opportunity to thank all of you 
for being such a wonderful Math class.  It was truly inspiring to see how many of 
you were willing to put in so much time, energy and cooperation to understand 
and tackle even the most complex and demanding Math problems.  You guys 
were a real “dream team” that any Math teacher would be “chalashing” to have. 
 
Getting back to where I left off, since we do have a nice amount of flexibility, we 
are going to try as much as possible to choose problems that model real life 
situations especially the current “matzav” we are in. 
 
We will start with June 2016 regents problem  #37 found in Algebra II booklet #3 
on Modeling Equations, page 5.  (work has been attached below) This problem 
will help explain why it was a disastrous error to combine the anti-malarial drug – 
Hydroxychloroquine – with the antibiotic Zithromax (Azithromycin).  When we do 
this problem together, you will have a better understanding as to why  this 
combination of medicines, when given improperly supervised, resulted in killing 
22% of the people who took them together.   
 

Our telephone conference will take place on Thursday 4:15 – 
4:35.  Please call  917-932-8638. 
 



In addition to the above problem, please do these additional problems: June 2017  
(work has been attached below)  
June 2017 Problem #29 page 24 Booklet #3 
June 2017 Problem  #34 page 25 Booklet #3 
June 2017 Problem  # 37 page 26 Booklet #3 
 
If you have any questions on the homework, you can contact me at 718-404-8422 
or 718-375-9847 between 4:00 – 10:00 PM. 
 
Work may be returned in via any of the following: 
 
Email mathi.mirrer@gmail.com  
Fax 718 375 6342 
Mail Mirrer Mesivta High School 1791-5 Ocean Parkway Brooklyn NY 11223 
 
Please indicate how you would like your work be returned. 
 
I cannot emphasize enough the importance of doing your homework in a timely 
manner.  
 
Everything will be graded, and will count toward your final grade. Even more 
importantly, it will be kept on file for the State of NY in place of your Regents 
exam and as a proof that you fulfilled your class requirements. 
 
Please remember, as per Common Core requirements, all alternate solutions are 
fully acceptable if properly and fully documented. 
 
Looking forward to a successful conclusion to our school year.  Keep up the great 
work.  You guys are really wonderful. 
 
Rabbi E. Isralewitz 
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